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FOR INFORMATION ONLY: NO ACTION REQUIRED  

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

TO:  General Public 

FROM:  SUNY Charter Schools Institute (on behalf of the State University of New York 
Board of Trustees)  

SUBJECT:  First Notice of Charter Renewal Application - Receipt 

DATE:  September 7, 2021 

 
This Notice is to inform you that the State University of New York Board of Trustees (the 

“SUNY Trustees”), in its capacity as a charter authorizer, has received the following applications to 
renew the charters or authority to operate of the charter schools listed below.  Further, the SUNY 
Trustees, or their designees, the SUNY Charter Schools Committee, anticipate consideration of 
these applications as soon as November 1, 2021.  A description of the proposed actions follows: 

 
• New Roots Charter School, located at 116 N. Cayuga Street, Ithaca, NY 14850 in the 

Ithaca City School District, chartered to serve 160 students in grades 9-12, seeks a 
five year renewal of its charter commencing August 1, 2022.  According to the 
renewal application, the school will serve 140 students in grades 9-12.  

 
The Institute would welcome any comments you might wish to provide. Please direct any 

comments to the address below or to charters@suny.edu. 

For further information on this notice, please contact Institute Associate Counsel Carrie Gee 
at the address or phone number below or carrie.gee@suny.edu.  
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